
 
 

02 October 2020 

 

 

Attention: B Carmichael 

(via email: fyi-request-13884-d1959024@requests.fyi.org.nz) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION 

AND MEETINGS ACT 1987 (ACT)  

 
Thank you for your email dated 30 September 2020 requesting:  
 

‘How much water in total and as a percentage of total water use, do commercial users consume 
and what reports were provided to Auckland Council to assist them with their decision-making 
processes?  Please provide those reports.’ 

 
 
Our response 
 
Commercial users consume 31 per cent of the total water used, with domestic users consuming 69 per 
cent. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Claire Hooton  

Event Project Coordinator – Communications 

Watercare Services Limited  
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